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The following is a letter of recommendation in regards to Robby Spekis. He is currently a junior at Belle
Vernon High School. I taught Robby for two years in the courses titled Spanish I and Spanish II. I find him to
be a highly intelligent young man who really grasps the concepts of this course. In class, he was a dedicated
student who worked extremely hard for every grade he earned. Additionally, Robby has traveled nationally and
internationally to places like Latvia, Germany and Austria. This'shows his willingness to travel and his
openness towards other cultures and languages. As a manager for my Girls’ Volleyball team, he shows that he is
reliable and trustworthy, and he demonstrates leadership by being Class President. Robby was also selected to
be the Ambassador for the HOBY leadership convention. He is an ideal student. He is very intelligent and
currently on the honor roll at the high school. His attendance is superb, and he is incredibly responsible.

Robby is not only an excellent student, but shows good time management because he is very involved in
athletics, activities and clubs. Robby is also involved with the high school marching band, concert band,
symphonic band and choir and he is a member of student council. He has participated in USA swimming, BVA
swim team and BV swim club. He is involved in the Spanish Club, MIC/SADD, NHS, PE Club, Outdoors Club
and Prom Committee President. As a member of the Interact Club, Robby has volunteered for Relay for Life
and Toys for Tots. Additionally, Robby also works part time as a lifeguard and as an instructor for the Learn to
Swim program. I truly believe that Robby would be an exceptional and highly motivated university student. He
is a remarkable student when it comes to working hard and will be amazing at whatever he decides to do. I most

highly recommend him. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any other questions.

Sincerely,

Stephanie L. Flatt
Spanish Teacher
BVA Varsity Girls Volleyball Coach

Stephanie.flatt@bellevernonarea.net




